
 

REFLECTIONSREFLECTIONSREFLECTIONSREFLECTIONS    
 

January 9, 2019 
 

MINISTER 

GREG L. LONG 
 

MUSIC MINISTER YOUTH/OUTREACH MINISTER 

GREG WILSON ASHLEY BRAMBLETT 
 

 

THANK YOUTHANK YOUTHANK YOUTHANK YOU!!!!    

FFFFor your gifts to or your gifts to or your gifts to or your gifts to 

Lottie Moon Lottie Moon Lottie Moon Lottie Moon 

OfferingOfferingOfferingOffering    
 

 
 

Total Received: Total Received: Total Received: Total Received:     

$$$$11119999,,,,666667676767....00000000    
 

VITAL STATISTICS...............................December 23, 2018 
Current Expense........................................................................5986.00 

Building Fund ............................................................................. 165.00 

Building Fund Memorials 

     Wells Waters ........................................................................ 2000.00 

Police Security ............................................................................... 50.00 

Youth............................................................................................ 109.00 

Lottie Moon ............................................................................... 2270.00 

Mission Fund ................................................................................. 15.00 

Total Deposit ........................................................................... 10595.00 

 

VITAL STATISTICS...............................December 30, 2018 
Current Expense ............................................................... ......12869.76 

Building Fund ............................................................................... 95.00 

Lottie Moon Memorials 

   Amanda Gamble ...................................................................... 500.00 

In House ....................................................................................... 100.00 

Youth.............................................................................................. 40.00 

Lottie Moon ............................................................................... 1070.00 

GA Mailbox ............................................................................... 1729.50 

Police Security ............................................................................... 50.00 

Mission Fund ................................................................................. 10.00 

Boston Mission ............................................................................ 400.00 

Total Deposit ........................................................................... 16864.26 

 

TOP 100 ChurchTOP 100 ChurchTOP 100 ChurchTOP 100 Church    

Dr. Kevin Ezell, President of the North American Mission 

Board has recognized PGBC to be a top 100 church in the 

State of Tennessee in overall giving. On behalf of the 

10,000 Missionaries and Chaplains of the NAMB, thank 

you to this family of faith for their marvelous missions’ 

support through the Cooperative Program and the Annie 

Armstrong Offering. 

    

Youth Mission Trip FundYouth Mission Trip FundYouth Mission Trip FundYouth Mission Trip Fundraiserraiserraiserraiser    
Our annual Valentine’s baked goods auction fundraiser 

will be held Sunday morning, February 10th. You can 

help in two ways: you can make your famous homemade 

desserts to donate to the auction and/or you can purchase 

something at the auction. The money raised will go toward 

our mission trip this summer. Thank you for your 

prayers, support, and generosity! 

    



Christian SympathyChristian SympathyChristian SympathyChristian Sympathy    

To the family of Sam Hembree 
Precious in the sight of the Lord is the death of His saints. PS. 116:15 

Welcome New Member 

Dale and Rachel Maples by Letter 

Thank You Notes 

Dear Church Family, 

Thank you so much for your calls, your cards, and 

especially for your prayers.  Thank you for all the love 

shown to us.   

Jackie & Alfred Bumgarner 

2019 Offering Envelopes 

The boxes of 2019 envelopes are available for pick up in 

the hallway near the foyer.  If you used envelopes in 2018, 

please look for the box with YOUR name on the top.  If 

you were not using envelopes in 2018 but would like to 

begin using them in 2019, please pick up a box that has 

NO name on the top and take the lowest number available.    

According to the IRS, you must use offering envelopes to 

receive a statement of giving from the church for tax 

purposes. Be sure to discard your 2018 envelopes. 

2018 Contribution Statements 

You can receive your 2018 contribution statement by 

calling the church office (977-1526), turning in the 

response tear off from the bulletin with your name and 

phone number, or by going to our website (pgbctn.org) 

and filling out an online “I Wish” card.  The office is only 

able to give statements for those who used offering 

envelopes with their name on the envelope. We have no 

other records of giving without the use of envelopes.  

Statements will be mailed starting the week of January 

14th.  

    
JANUARY JANUARY JANUARY JANUARY EARLY MORNING GREETERSEARLY MORNING GREETERSEARLY MORNING GREETERSEARLY MORNING GREETERS    

Doyle & Carolyn Sloan 
 

Keep In Touch Meeting 

The Keep In Touch (KIT) will meet in the church 

fellowship  hall at 11:00 a.m. on Wednesday, January 16, 

2019, followed by a noon meal.  Bring a covered dish for 

yourself and your guests. 
 

Cyndi Sweet, who is the president of the Board for Haven 

House a domestic violence shelter in Maryville, will be 

sharing with us during our January Keep in Touch 

gathering.   Cyndi also serves as chair of the board of a 

newly formed non-profit, "A Place at the Table", a 

ministry that cooks and serves meals to the homeless every 

Monday night in Knoxville.  We look forward to hearing 

what she has to say about a growing problem in our 

community.    
 

Just a reminder:  Should Blount County Schools be closed 

due to bad weather,  Keep in Touch will not meet. 

CHURCH MEETINGS 

Trustee Meeting Mon. Jan 14th 6:00 PM 

KIT Meeting Wed. Jan 16th 11:00 AM 

Business Meeting Sun. Jan. 20th 7:00 PM 

Deacons’ Meeting Sun. Jan 27th 4:30 PM 

Security VolunteersSecurity VolunteersSecurity VolunteersSecurity Volunteers    

Sunday, January 13th  

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

Ken Johnson & Mike Rasher 

2nd Service Adam Buchanan 
 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in an “I Wish” 

card if you would be willing to volunteer. 

Sermon ReviewSermon ReviewSermon ReviewSermon Review    

If you would like to review one of the Sunday or 

Wednesday sermons, you may do so by going to 

pgbctn.org.  You will see a video link near the top of the 

page.  Click on it and select the date you want to review.  

 


